
**NOTICE OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION** 

PROPOSED REVISION TO TITLE 19 OF THE GRIC CODE 
ADOPTING 2018 INTERNATIONAL BUILDING CODES 

The Legislative Standing Committee (“LSC”) will be considering the proposed 
revision of Title 19 of the GRIC Code adopting the 2018 Editions of the International 
Building Code, the International Mechanical Code, the International Plumbing 
Code, the International Residential Code, the International Fuel Gas Code, the 
International Property Maintenance Code, the Energy Conservation Code, the 
Performance Code for Buildings and Facilities, the Green Building Code, and the 
2017 Edition of the National Electrical Code at their regular meeting on April 27, 
2021 at 1:00 p.m.  A copy of the proposed revision of Title 19 of the GRIC Code in 
its entirety is available for review at the Community Council Secretary’s Office or 
by contacting Casaundra Wallace, Senior Assistant General Counsel, at 
casaundra.wallace@gric.nsn.us.  

If you are interested in providing comments on the proposed revision of Title 19 of 
the GRIC Code, please attend the scheduled LSC meeting, your Council 
representative or the LSC Chairperson at (520) 562-9720, or provide written 
comments by email to Casaundra Wallace at casaundra.wallace@gric.nsn.us or by 
mail to the Office of the General Counsel, P.O. Box 97, Sacaton, AZ  85147, Attn: 
Casaundra Wallace. 

 


